## **ONTARIO ENERGY BOARD**

P.O. Box 2319 2300 Yonge Street 27th Floor Toronto, Ontario, Canada M4P 1E4

RE: Ontario Energy Board Hearing to consider the next steps in eliminating Hydro One Networks Inc's Seasonal Rate Class (EB-2020-0246)

Dear Sirs:

We are writing today to comment on the above action to remove the Seasonal Rate Class for hydro delivery. Our account number is:

Our property is a small un-insulated cabin with water access only. We do not go there from October to May annually. Yet, we still pay a monthly delivery fee for a service we are unable to use. We think this delivery fee should satisfy Hydro One and prevent an across the board rate increase for the property.

Unlike some area properties, we don't have annual access and are truly seasonal. Hydro One should differentiate on this basis and not completely remove the seasonal category for those of us who they can easily see don't use hydro for more than a few months annually.

We formally request you consider our situation as you hold your hearings for Hydro One's proposed plan to eliminate the Seasonal Rate Class.

Thank you,

Lee Kors, Bill Snider and Eileen Snider